Mrs. M. Rafter,
National Drugs Advisory Board,
63-64 Adelaide Road,

DUBLIN 2. 26th September 1984,

Dear Mrs. Rafter,

Re KOATE - Dried Factor VIII Fraction PA 79/15/1-4

Thank you for your letter of 13th September 1984.

With regard to point 1, we now have a heat-treated
preparation and data will be submitted shortly, but we
would like to discuss this point with the Board and may
contact you again in the very near future.

We confirm that Cutter does not collect source
pPlasma from any of the areas associated with AIDS and
enclose a copy of the press release statement which was
issued in February 1983. ‘

We trust you will find this information satisfactory.

I am enclosing a letter dated 19th September which
I was about to send to you when your letter of 13th
September arrived on my desk.

»glhii}aﬁii%rl the outstanding queries on Koate. A

§ .sample is also enclosed,
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Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

M.W., Tatt.
Registration Manager
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